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S D G Land Management Representative
E Land Services
s 8335 Century Park Court, CP12A
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July 02, 2018
Bronwyn Brown SENT VIA EMAIL

Department of Planning and Development Services
5510 Overland Ave., 1% Floor
San Diego, CA 92123

RE: PDS2018-GPA-18-010-PLN-346
Dear Bronwyn,

This letter is to inform you that San Diego Gas & Electric Company is interested in the
above referenced project by virtue of the existence of electric distribution and transmission
facilities on and adjacent to the properties (APN’s 660-150-07, 660-150-08, 660-150-10,
660-150-16, 660-150-21, 660-140-06, 660-140-08, 661-010-02) and possibly in conflict
with the proposed grading and improvements for the project.

Due to the nature of the facilities, any grading or other improvements that affect these
facilities in any way will require review and perhaps written consent from SDG&E. Since
there is potential for unacceptable impacts to our facilities, SDG&E requests that you red
flag the project and not issue any permits until we review the project with the developer
to resolve any conflicts.

By this letter, I am requesting the developer/owner or his agent to contact me to arrange a
meeting to discuss the project in relation to our facilities. Early discussions could very
likely eliminate delay causing design changes in the later stages of the plan approval
process.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. I can be reached via telephone @ (858)
637-7963.

Sincerely,

Troy ood ugh

Land Management Representative



